
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marion Farrell [mailto:   
Sent: 10 May 2018 14:28 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stopping up of Princes Parade Hythe 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I understand that local government want and need to build new homes and facilities 
for local people, however this road is a god send when the A259 is blocked as it 
often is, by an accident. 
 
I do hope you will reconsider this proposal. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Marion Farrell 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




